

change the outcome®

April 7, 2014

Mr. Ken Chinn 3113 H. G. Mosley Parkway Longview, TX 75605

Dear Mr. Chinn:

Thank you for partnering with Cincinnati Children's in caring for the children and families who look to us for hope and healing.

Thank you for your gift-in-kind donation of three Johnson full-size acoustic guitars and three half size Axl electric guitars. Gifts like yours – new toys, crafts, movies and other items – help improve the experience and brighten the spirits of our patients. These "comforts of home" allow our patients to focus on something fun while our world-renowned researchers and clinical staff focus on improving the outcome.

As a nonprofit hospital and research center, we rely on the support of friends like you. Because you care enough to support the work we do, we are able to provide world-class care to our patients here in Greater Cincinnati, across the country and around the world.

I thank you so much for your continued support.

Sincerely,

James A. Saporito

Senior Vice President of Development

JAS/kw

P.S. If you have questions about gifts-in-kind, please contact Jane Livingston at (513) 636-5686 or Jane.Livingston@cchmc.org

To comply with the IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been provided to you, in whole or in part, in consideration of your contribution. This receipt will serve as confirmation of your donation for income tax purposes.